Notice of Motion

Monday 13 May 2024

"That,

pursuant to the Southern Downs Regional Council and Tenterfield Shire Council
Memorandum of Understanding Cross Border Collaborative Working Arrangement,

1. Tenterfield Shire Council fully supports, in principle, the creation,
development and promotion of a Cross Border Activation Hub centred on
the reopened Railway Precincts of Jennings and Wallangarra and

2. Tenterfield Shire Council recommend to the Southern Downs Regional
Council that it fully support, in principle, the creation, development and
promotion of a Cross Border Activation Hub centred on the reopened
Railway Precincts of Wallangarra and Jennings."

Kind regards

Cr Bronwyn Petrie



